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Provider Network Notification 
Billing Reminder:  

Rev Code Requirements 

April 18, 2024 

This notification serves as clarification to the reminder issued 3/1/24 for all providers 

utilizing form UB04 for billing purposes. 

For outpatient services, all revenue codes require a corresponding procedure code 

(HCPCS or CPT) when applicable based on the National Uniform Billing Standard. 

Revenue Code 258 is excluded from this requirement.  

Failure to list a procedure code with a revenue code where applicable when submitting 

claims to Aetna Better Health of Louisiana will result in a claim denial at the line level. 

Additionally, claims paid inappropriately may be subject to recoupment.   

The following revenue codes require a corresponding HCPCS/CPT code: 

 HR251 – HR257 

 HR259 – HR269 

 HR278 

 HR300 – HR359 

 HR370 – HR444 

 HR450 – HR636 

 HR730 – HR761 

 HR790 

 HR820 – HR929 

 HR942 

For more information on utilizing form UB04 for billing of hospital services, please see 

Louisiana Medicaid’s UB04 Billing Instructions for Hospital Services. 

Questions and Support:  

For questions, please contact LAProvider@AETNA.com or call 1-855-242-0802 and follow 

the prompts. 

 

 

https://www.lamedicaid.com/Provweb1/billing_information/UB04_Hospitals_NDC.pdf
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